
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – September 20, 2018 

 
Employee of the Week​|Congratulations to Mrs. Louise Price for being selected Employee of the 
Week for last week. Mrs. Price is our Media Coordinator and we would like to affirm her for all her 
hard work, patience, respect, and care as she meets our media and technology needs throughout the 
school. Thank you for all you do, Mrs. Price!  
 
Scholarship available​|Calling 9th-12th grade women! Applications are open for the National 
Center for Women & Information Technology (NCWIT) Award for Aspirations in Computing. 
Recipients receive engraved awards, scholarship and internship opportunities, entry to a 
peer-network of technical women in the NCWIT AiC Community, various prizes, and more. 
Students can apply online at ​www.aspirations.org/AiCHSAward​ no later than 8:00 p.m. MST on 
November 5, 2018. Students with any level of experience are encouraged to apply: NCWIT 
recognizes aspirations as well as accomplishments! 
 
Senior Parent Meeting​|There will be a meeting for senior parents on Monday, October 1st from 
7-8 pm in the Media Center.  
 
Interact Club Meeting​|Interact Club will have a meeting after school on Thursday September 
20th from 2:30-3:45 in the Media Center. Please bring your ideas! 
 
Hurricane Florence Supply Drive ​|East Wake High will be hosting a water and non-perishable 
food drive for our neighbors in need following hurricane Florence.  We will begin collecting this 
Thursday morning at carpool, the atrium and student parking. We also will have donation boxes 
available at the homecoming game this Friday night. The drive will run through September 28. 
 
Chick Tech Opportunity​| ChickTech: High School is a free year long program that introduces 
100 high school girls to technology. The program kicks off with a 2-day event on Dec 1st and 2nd 
at Meredith College and then continues with monthly workshops around different careers, 
technologies, and companies. Food will be provided during the kick-off and all workshops. We also 
provide, on an as needed basis, transportation to and from events and childcare. Our program 
provides a fun, positive learning experience designed to build participants’ confidence in their 
technical abilities, give them positive role models, create connections with other young women 
from the RDU area, and create a positive association with technology creation. If you are 
interested, please see Mrs. Coble in 2223-D. Teachers, if you would like to nominate a student, 
please email Mrs. Coble. 
 
Full Scholarship Opportunities​|Any Senior interested in applying for the Morehead (UNC), 
Park (NCSU), Levine (UNCC), or Cheatham White (NCCU & NCA&T) scholarships should 
contact their counselor ASAP. These scholarships are full scholarships at each respective school.  

http://www.aspirations.org/AiCHSAward

